Group Records 0815

There is not much to report. 1 get changes both from WSO the nynafg.com
GR-1 form and GR's and DR's sending me notification of changes to the
various groups. New Groups come to me through WSO. I continue to work on
updating changes to electronic and hard copies of the Northern Hi Lights. As
always please feel free to email, call or snail mail me with questions and
concerns.

Respectfully Submitted

Lynda S.



